
 

 

Welcome to Christ Church Longridge 

This week… 
_____________________________________________________________________ 

Mon 10am Craft Club 

          7.30pm Ladies Guild - speaker Clare Anderson 

from Weight Watchers 

Tues  7.30 Church Council Meeting.  

Wed  

Thur 7.30pm Lenten Course “Everybody welcome” 

Session 4 

 

Fri  7.45am CTL prayers at St Wilfrid’s 

      10am-12 noon Coffee in Church Foyer  

      12- 1pm Lenten Lunch at St Paul’s 

Friday Coffee Rota  

Mar 16
th

 Mrs S Lawson, Mar 23 Mrs M Crew 

 

Prayer from the Congregation rota: Mar 18
th

 O 

Hurlstone, Mar 25
th

 H Roscoe 

Next Sunday  

10.45am Morning Worship led by Rev Helen 

Higgin-Botham 

 

 6.30pm Evening Worship Miss Gwyneth Jones( UK 

based OMF worker from St Paul’s) 

 

______________________________________________ 

Minister: Reverend Helen Higgin-Botham 

9 Hurstway Close, Fulwood, Preston, PR2 9TU 

Tel:01772-788827   email:revhelation@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Today 
_____________________________________ 

Sunday March 11th  
( Lent 3) 

10.30  Prayer Corner 

10.45 am 
Morning Worship  

led by  

Rev Paul Pells (retired URC 

minister from Penwortham) 

6.30pm 

Evening Worship  

at Park House  

led by  

Rev Helen Higgin-Botham 

Prayer from the 

Congregation 

Dear lord We thank You 

forYour gift of the changing 

seasons.At this time of year we 

look forward to Springtime 

when the earth is renewed after 

the winter. We can already see 

early signs of this renewal in 

the snowdrops, other flowers & 

in the lengthening of the days, 

and for this we offer our thanks 

& praise. Amen 
Prayer for the congregation 

P25 

Notices… 
____________________________________________________________________ 

Next Church Council meeting is on Tuesday March 

13th at 7.30pm. Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

Lent lunch on March 23rd is at Christ Church. 

Volunteers needed, if you are able to help then please see 

Pam 

 

The list of vestry stewards, door stewards and coffee 

stewards for March to May is now on the notice board. 

Any problems - speak to Geoff 

 

One Voice Choir are performing at Ingol Methodist on 

28th March at 7.30pm. Tickets are £6.00 (pay on the  

door) and the money raised will go to VSO to support Pat 

Donovan, working to reduce Maternal Mortality.It is also 

a chance to say farewell to Vanda Gulsher who is moving 

to Cyprus.  

 
Items for the notices should be given to Margery Cook 

by Thursday or sent by email cook71marg@talktalk.net  

or by phone 01772 786914  

 
_______________________________________________________ 

Church Secretary:  Mrs Mel Watson Tel: 783581 

Pastoral Secretary: Dr Carol Spencer Tel: 782829 

Senior   Steward:    Mr Geoff Balson  Tel: 655129 

Web:     www.christchurchlongridge.org.uk 
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